
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 16 June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a very busy week in school… 
Subject Recognition Awards 
Well done to this week’s award winners who received a ‘hot chocolate’ treat this morning. 
Music                Gracie M (Y8)               Computing Will B (Y10)  Geography    Annie B (Y8) 
Art & Design Enya M (Y9)  French                 Tom M (Y10)  History              Peter B (Y7) 
RE                         George L (Y10)  English                 Alex H (Y8)  Maths              Harvey H (Y9) 
PE                         Lily G (Y8)  Technology        Joseph W (Y8) 
 
Selby & District Athletics Semi-Finals in York 
Well done to all the students who competed in the semi final of the Selby District Schools’ 
Athletics, many achieving personal bests. We have a number of students who have made it 
through to the finals! It is great to see so many students taking part.  
 
Student Leadership Team 

Congratulations to all the students who applied for student 
leadership positions. They all received their roles and badges in a 
whole school assembly this week. 
We are pleased to announce the result of our Senior Student 
Leadership interviews:- 
Head Girl   Emily Hornshaw         Deputy Head Girl   Sophie Leighton 
Head Boy   Jensen Tigue             Deputy Head Boy   Shenal Rodrigo 
 

Some notices… 
During the warm weather we urge you to keep reminding your child about water safety and the dangers of swimming in 
unregulated open water. 
 
Reminder dates 
End of Year Assessments for Y7 to Y10 start next week, please check the timetable we sent out last week! 
Thursday 22nd June – Online Y7 Parents Evening (Details have been emailed for you to make appointments) 
Wednesday 5th July – Online Y9 Parents Evening 
 

Please see the additional letter from Mr Wadsworth about our ‘HFS Attendance Streaks’ initiative which is running over 
the next few weeks. 
 

And finally … 
On Wednesday, we celebrated our Year 11’s five years at Holy 
Family. During the very special liturgy, we remembered their time at 
this school and said prayers of thanks to everyone who has supported 
them along the way. Many thanks to Mrs Ulvaer for putting together 
all the lovely photographs from the last five years. Many happy 
memories! 
We ended the liturgy with a reminder that ‘they will always be part of 
our family’.  

Have a lovely weekend,  
 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell     
Headteacher 


